
Dear ESPA Members, 

 

I believe that dealing with pediatric anesthesia is a way of life, not just a profession. I know 
and feel that we all together form one family within which respect and equality should be 
nurtured while ensuring continuous development in accordance with the times in which we 
live. In recent years, there has been  great progress in pediatric anesthesia in Serbia, which 
has had an obvious impact on the entire region. 

Membership in the ESPA Executive Board is an immense honor and a great responsibility. 
Honor, due to the great contribution of previous members that should be respected, and 
responsibility, because the promotion of safe pediatric anesthesia should be continued. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Ivana Budic 

 

 


